A PART OF THE CENTRAL OFFICE COLLABORATORS RESUME WORK IN PERSON
Tuesday, 09 June 2020 00:00

During the new “daily life”, approximately 50% of employees of the Central Office facilities took
advantage of the occupational safety protocol to resume their work in person.

One by one, and keeping the distance of two meters, they arrived. Dr. Mario Santana, an
occupational physician, was waiting for them at the entrance of the main building; There he
measured body temperature, and gave them a protective goggle and two reusable masks; and
at the same time that it recommended not to wear earrings, watches, rings, bracelets or
necklaces, among other instructions to avoid the spread of Covid - 19.

In this way, the departments of: Attorney General's Office, Finance, Accounting,
Comprehensive Security, Engineering and Maintenance, Real Estate Management, buildings,
Selection and contracting, Management, Secretary, Internal Audit, Operations with the public
sector, International Relations, Marketing and Institutional Communication, Transformation and
Systems, Acquisitions, Land, Treasury, Medical Audit and Human Talent.

Within the socialization of work reintegration, it was specified that personnel who are within
vulnerable groups, such as people with disabilities, with catastrophic degenerative or
immunosuppressed diseases, pregnancy, lactation and those over 60 years old were excluded
from face-to-face work.




